
Robert Courts MP
Parliamentary Under Secretary of State
Department for Transport
Great Minster House
33 Horseferry Road
London
SW1P 4DR       
 
 
 
17 November 2021                                                                     Our Ref: MK44718 JT
 
 
 
Dear Robert

I would be grateful if you could let me know when we can expect a decision on the Manston
Airport planning application.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.

 
Best wishes

Mike Kane
MP for Wythenshawe and Sale East
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